
 

AE  Remove 4/28/19 

Routes 309 & 313 
Detour Alert 
Effective Saturday, April 27 ONLY 

 
Due to an event in the Village of Oak Park, South Boulevard 
will be closed between Taylor Avenue and Lombard Avenue 
from 8:00am until 3:00pm. As a result, westbound trips on 
Route 309 and Route 313 that operate during these 
hours will detour on Saturday, April 27, 2019: 
 

Routes 309 & 313 Westbound Detour 
Corcoran Pl. → Austin Blvd. → Lake St. →  
Resume regular routing 

 
During this detour, Routes 309 and 313 will not operate on 
South Boulevard between Austin Boulevard and Lombard 
Avenue or on Lombard Avenue between South Boulevard 
and Lake Street.  
 
Eastbound trips will continue to operate as currently 
scheduled. 


